
 

 

After careful consideration and consultation with state and local public health 

officials, Westfield Public Schools will be closed beginning Monday, March 16 

through Friday, March 27 for primary preventative purposes. PLEASE NOTE 

THAT GOVERNOR BAKER HAS NOW CLOSED SCHOOLS THROUGH 

MONDAY, APRIL 6, 2020. 

 

Please be assured that this decision is not in response to a confirmed case of 

COVID-19 in our community. We have no higher priority than student and staff 

safety. The closure will allow the opportunity for social distancing and allow the 

medical community time to better advise future decisions. We will provide more 

information to our school community as it becomes available. Thank you. 
   


